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Tax Commissioner Announces New Tag Office Schedule Effective July 1 
                                                                               
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                             
 
(Lawrenceville, Ga. June 5, 2017) Tax Commissioner Richard Steele announced that 
effective July 1 all Gwinnett tag offices will follow a five-day, 8am - 5pm schedule.  
 
There will also be a change in the location offering Saturday services. Beginning July 1, 
the Lawrenceville tag office will be open on Saturdays, and the North Gwinnett tag 
branch in Buford will be closed on Saturdays.  
 
“With our Saturday crowds, we have simply outgrown our North Gwinnett location,” 
explained Richard Steele. “Saturday hours in Lawrenceville will offer Gwinnett County 
residents a centrally located branch with ample parking as well as drive-thru service. 
The new five-day schedule also allows for each tag office to be open an additional day 
each week.”  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
The Tax Commissioner of Gwinnett County is a constitutionally-elected official responsible for billing and 
collection of property taxes and for administering homestead exemptions. Serving also as an agent for 
the State of Georgia, the Tax Commissioner registers and titles motor vehicles and collects all associated 
revenue. Learn more at www.GwinnettTaxCommissioner.com. 
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